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Important Dates 

1/29/25 - Bagel Day - Bagels are $1.25 each 

1/29/25 - Report Cards go home 

1/30/25 - January Student of the Month Breakfast - 7:30AM 

1/30/25 - Kindergarten Information Night 6-7PM 

2/3/25 - Webb PTA Meeting 3:30PM in the Media Center 

2/13/25 - Webb Talent Show 

2/14/25 - Half Day of School - students dismissed @ 11:30AM 

2/17-2/21/25 - Winter Break - NO SCHOOL 
 

From the Principal 

Dear Webb Families, 

​ Thank you to everyone for being patient with us as we moved into our new student 

information system, PowerSchool.  There have been some bumps in the road, but we are getting 

better at using it every day and hopefully as we move into next year, it will be much more 

seamless.  One thing we have noticed is that many accounts have very little to no emergency 

contacts.  This may have occurred as we moved information over from MiStar or maybe they 

weren’t filled in completely at registration.  We encourage each family to go in and review your 

emergency contacts to be sure that everyone on there is accurate and that there is accurate 

contact information for each person.  Please also make sure any outdated phone numbers or 

addresses are updated as well.  In case of emergency it is vital that we have a way to reach a 

parent or guardian.   

​ Also, please don’t forget that if you are checking a child out early from school, please call 

and let the school know or email our secretary, Mrs. Adams at jennifer.adams@myhpsd.org. This 

is especially important if you are having someone else pick up your child from school early.  It is 

also vital that anyone picking your child up from school be on PowerSchool as a contact for your 

child(ren).   

Please partner with us in making sure we have this accurate updated information as soon 

as possible.  If you are having trouble with PowerSchool and need some help, please reach out to 

our school office and we can help you.   

​  

Sincerely, 

 

Principal, Webb Elementary 

 

mailto:jennifer.adams@myhpsd.org


 

 

Bagels for the 2nd half of the year 

We are offering parents the opportunity to make ordering bagels a little easier.  If you 

would like to purchase bagels for the second semester (16 weeks), you can pay $20 this 

week and we will reserve a bagel for your child every week for the rest of the year.  Just 

send in the $20 with your student in an envelope and let us know that you would like to 

order them for the year.  If you want your child to have two bagels each day, you can send 

in $40, etc.  We hope this will make things a bit easier for busy families.  Bagels will still 

be available on a weekly basis for $1.25 each.   

 

YMCA SportPort 

Our next YMCA after school event will be this Thursday, January 30th.  Here is the link:Webb 
YMCA Sportport Registration Link 1-30 
 

Swim Party Date Change 

The Webb PTA has moved the date of the pool party from February 28th to March 14th due to 

a scheduling conflict with the Hazel Park High School swim team.  More information will come as 

the event gets closer.  Please make a note of it on your calendars.   

 

5th Grade Camp Meetings 

We will have two fifth grade informational camp meetings on Wednesday, February 5th- 

one at 3:30PM and one at 5:30PM.  We have given you two options but each family will only 

need to attend one.  You will receive important information about attending camp and get 

paperwork that is needed.  If you are planning on having your child attend camp, please 

plan on having an adult attend to get this information.  

 

Life Club 

Hi Families! This is a reminder that Life Club, Session II will begin on Tuesday, January 

14th. It is primarily for students in grades 2 and 3; however, it is open to students of 

every age. Students may only attend one of the four week sessions. If you need a 

permission slip, please send an email, and I will send one home with your student. 

 

Session II, Grades 2-3: Jan 14, Jan 21, Jan 28, Feb 4 

Session III, Grades K-1: Feb 25, March 4, March 11, March 18 

 

Thanks! Mrs. Tompkins 

susan.tompkins@myhpsd.org 

 

Cold Weather 

We try to go out for recess as much as possible so the students get some fresh air and 

exercise.  The cutoff temperature is 20 degrees with wind chill factored in.  Please make sure 

that your child brings appropriate gear to school to keep them warm during outside recess.  If 

there is snow on the ground the students will ONLY be allowed to play on the playground if they 

have winter boots on.  If they don’t have boots they must stay on the sidewalk area.  We do 

have some donated winter items if your child is in need - reach out to the school office to see if 

we have any items that would fit.  

 

 

https://anc.apm.activecommunities.com/ymcadetroit/activity/search/detail/105901?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
https://anc.apm.activecommunities.com/ymcadetroit/activity/search/detail/105901?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true
mailto:susan.tompkins@myhpsd.org


 

Sex Education Advisory Board 

The Hazel Park School District is revitalizing the Sex Education Advisory Board whose job is to 

set goals and review the sex education instructional program/materials taught in our schools.  

This board meets to review curricular materials and discuss the impact of instruction as 

compared to the goals set for this work. Interested parents/guardians are invited to fill out 

this interest form.  You will be contacted for next steps as Board meeting dates/times are 

determined.Thank you for your support of the Hazel Park Schools. 

 

Webb Talent Show 

It’s time for the annual Webb Talent Show.  Please see the information below about the 

first meeting for any students that are interested in participating.   
 

 

 

Science/Nonfiction Night 

Thanks to all of our families who attended.  Our raffle winners were the families of Leah 

Guigneaux and .  A great big thank you to our Webb PTA for donating the family zoo 

passes for the raffle.   

 

Junior Vikings 

The City and School District are working together to enhance youth athletics, and the Junior 

Vikings are seeking a new board member   and  coaches for the summer and fall football 

program. All coaches must be approved annually by the Board. If you or someone you know is 

interested, please share the links provided. 

https://forms.gle/eh2WD6YBEAK4JS2A7
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeS4DXBFoXdHeJUE3uP3-21yLwN2eQVz3WR_EBzDuzEgd3H3A/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKCFN0UfKLdvlvDQ01M5LPdsCVV5ijNVscXXZdq6QIi4Evbg/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeKCFN0UfKLdvlvDQ01M5LPdsCVV5ijNVscXXZdq6QIi4Evbg/viewform?usp=sf_link


 

 

Kindergarten Information Night 

Do you have a student or know of one who will be five before September 1
st
?  Webb 

Elementary will be holding our annual Kindergarten Open House on January 30th from 

6:00-7:00PM for all incoming kindergarten & Young 5’s students.  This is a great 

opportunity for the families and students to come in and meet the teachers, see the 

school/classrooms and learn about all of the wonderful educational opportunities Hazel 

Park has to offer.  

 

 



 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 


